
Notes for Singers and Chorale: 

Thank you all for a wonderful first rehearsal!  We have a great group of strong singers and I can’t wait to 

hear you in a few weeks when friendships are made and confidence grows.  It will be a stunning sound! 

For this week, look over ALL your pieces.  Read through the texts, become familiar with them.  Try to 

find them on YouTube (I know at least a few can be found there.)  Listen to other choirs sing them.  Hear 

the harmonies, the chord structure and the melodies. 

Be looking on the portal (found on our website straightriveryouthsingers.com) for recordings of your 

music.  Sing along every day.  When we meet next Sunday, your music will be so much easier, since you 

will have taken the time to learn and to practice it! 

 If you have any questions, email me at melissa.williams@hickorytech.net. 

Have a great week! 

Ms. Melissa 
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